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REPORT ON “NBA Self Assessment Report(SAR) for Undergraduate
Engineering Program(Tier-II)”

Department of Electronics and communication Engineering in association with

Institution’s Innovation Council (IIC) Cell has organised and conducted a one-day faculty

development program on 6th March 2024 at ECE Seminar Hall NNRG from 11:00AM - 4:00

PM for ECE Department faculty.

Dr.S Ravi Chand, HoD ECE acted as resource person and explained about the National Board

of Accreditation (NBA) Self-Assessment Report (SAR) for Undergraduate Engineering

Program (Tier-II) and elaborated about the key points on Introduction, Program Objectives,

Curriculum, Faculty Qualifications and expertise of faculty members, Infrastructure and

Facilities, Student Support Services ,Student Performance, Continuous Improvement,

Compliance with NBA Guidelines.

Dr.Ravichand asserted that the better the quality of education, the better will be the students'

performance, and hence better companies will visit our campus for placements. The better the

performance of our students, the better will be the salary packages offered. The quality of

these companies, the number of students placed, and the packages offered will mirror directly

how out stakeholders accept our students globally. This will directly assess the Program as

well as the institute.So all faculties must know the Importance of NBA and should

continuously improve the quqlity of teaching and tools used for leraning process.



Resource person Interacting with Participants

The session concluded with demonstration of faculty commitment to maintaining high

standards of quality department Undergraduate Engineering Program.

The event started with the formal inauguration by Dr. Janardhana Raju, Convenor of IIC Cell

NNRG.Total 35 teaching faculties participated in the program. The event was concluded with

the remarks by Dr. Janardhana Raju, Convenor of IIC Cell NNRG.

Dr.S .Ravichand

HOD,ECE Department.


